Heather Garth Primary Academy

Dear Parent/Carer Wednesday 6 April 2022

Easter Egg Winners - 2022

Again, we have had a fantastic response to our Easter egg competition and all entries were brilliant.

A **BIG** thank-you to our 2 Governors for judging the competition (an eggstremely difficult job!). **WELL DONE EVERYONE!!** Every child who entered received a Cadbury's cream egg and the following winners also won a medium Easter egg:-

	Boy's	<u>Girl's</u>		Boy's	<u>Girl's</u>
<u>FS1</u>	Reuben	Eadie	<u>FS2</u>	Harry	Elsie
Year 1	Archie	Scarlett	<u>Year 2</u>	Oliver	Ella
Year 3	Riley	Lola	<u>Year 4</u>	Beau	Georgina
Year 5	Ollie	Serenity	Year	6 Logan	Evie

The Easter raffle raised £317.70, thank-you to everyone who donated the Easter raffle prizes and to everyone who sold, purchased and folded tickets. First prize was won by Mr Hassan but this was put back in and was won by Amelia W, Mrs Le Mausier, Mrs Salt, Lucas E, Mrs Farr, Mrs Winnard, Elsie M, Mrs Howe, Mrs Burgess, Oliver N, Mrs Jackson, Harrison C, Finley S, Sophie G, Ben L, Mrs Little, Odin J, Mrs Le Mausier, Evie M, Finley S, Riley P, Amelia W, Morgan B, Trevor L, Mrs Slater, Mrs Roach, Almere C, Poppy L, Ellie H, Mr Yates, Evie M, Logan R, Ruby H, Logan L, Mrs Bower, Sarah B, Sienna W, Darcey S, Sophie G, Mrs Le Mausier, Charlie-Louise C, Thomas M, Sophie G, Leia U, Miss Wordsworth, Miss Bainbridge, Georgia P, Jayden M, Mrs Howe, Poppy L, Riley C, Mollie W, Molly-Mae M, Poppy L, Eadie H, Mrs Le Mausier and Charlie-Louise C. All 57 prizes were claimed during our assembly.

Thanks again for your continued support.

Please remember School and Nursery close for the Easter holidays on Friday 8 April 2022 at 3.00 pm and re-opens on Monday 25 April 2022 as normal.

Happy Easter!

Heather Garth Primary Academy

Dear Parent/Carer Wednesday 6 April 2022

Easter Egg Winners - 2022

Again, we have had a fantastic response to our Easter egg competition and all entries were brilliant.

A **BIG** thank-you to our 2 Governors for judging the competition (an eggstremely difficult job!). **WELL DONE EVERYONE!!** Every child who entered received a Cadbury's cream egg and the following winners also won a medium Easter egg:-

	<u>Boy's</u>	<u>Girl's</u>		<u>Boy's</u>	<u>Girl's</u>
<u>FS1</u>	Reuben	Eadie	<u>FS2</u>	Harry	Elsie
Year 1	Archie	Scarlett	<u>Year 2</u>	Oliver	Ella
Year 3	Riley	Lola	<u>Year 4</u>	Beau	Georgina
Year 5	Ollie	Serenit	<u>Year 6</u>	Logan	Evie

The Easter raffle raised £317.70, thank-you to everyone who donated the Easter raffle prizes and to everyone who sold, purchased and folded tickets. First prize was won by Mr Hassan but this was put back in and was won by Amelia W, Mrs Lemausier, Mrs Salt, Lucas E, Mrs Farr, Mrs Winnard, Elsie M, Mrs Howe, Mrs Burgess, Oliver N, Mrs Jackson, Harrison C, Finley S, Sophie G, Ben L, Mrs Little, Odin J, Mrs Lemausier, Evie M, Finley S, Riley P, Amelia W, Morgan B, Trevor L, Mrs Slater, Mrs Roach, Almere C, Poppy L, Ellie H, Mr Yates, Evie M, Logan R, Ruby H, Logan L, Mrs Bower, Sarah B, Sienna W, Darcey S, Sophie G, Mrs Lemausier, Charlie-Louise C, Thomas M, Sophie G, Leia U, Miss Wordsworth, Miss Bainbridge, Georgia P, Jayden M, Mrs Howe, Poppy L, Riley C, Mollie W, Molly-Mae M, Poppy L, Eadie H, Mrs Lemausier and Charlie-Louise C. All 57 prizes were claimed during our assembly. Thanks again for your continued support.

Please remember School and Nursery close for the Easter holidays on Friday 8 April 2022 at 3.00 pm and re-opens on Monday 25 April 2022 as normal.

Happy Easter!